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June 2023 
 
 
Chris Slifka 
Christopher.Slifka@rcsdk12.org 
 
Dear Chris: 
 

Thank you for your valuable contributions to the standard setting meeting for the Regents 
Examination in US History and Government. There has been a long tradition of educator 
involvement in New York State assessments, and the guidance of dedicated professionals 
remains crucial to the success of the testing program. 

 
Your willingness to give of your time during the end of a busy school year and to share your 

expertise is greatly appreciated. I hope that you found the experience worthwhile and that you 
and your colleagues will consider participating in future opportunities with the Department. 
 

Thank you for your hard work and commitment to the students of New York State. 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Zachary Warner
 


